
 

 
Attention all seniors:  Your room sign-up sheets must be handed in by TODAY, Friday, Jan. 15th.  See Mrs. Bischoff or 

Ms. Logue with any questions.  You can turn in to Mrs. Bischoff in 4-1 or the 11/12 main office.   
 

Students are reminded to lock all valuables up in their PE lockers if they are working out after school. 

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2016 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open 

on the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must 

apply before the February 1st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award; however, you must 

complete the online application before February 1st to be considered. 

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process 

early so you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 

 

Attn:  Students on Honor Roll 1st marking period:  If you were on the honor roll for the 1st marking 

period, Jack Frost ski resort has sent us passes for a one day ski lift ticket. Please go to your grade level 

main office and get your pass.  Once you receive your pass, and you will not be able to get another one.  
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